
Thursday, August 22, 2024 

Announcements 

Hey Dons, eager to try something new?  If you’re 
interested in joining Water Polo or the Swim team, come to 
the meeting after school TODAY on the pool deck!  Boys 
Water Polo tryout are happening this week.  If you have 
any questions, please stop by after school, as today is the 
last day.  We welcome all experience levels.  So let’s dive in 
and give it a shot! 
 
Hey Dons, interested in joining a new club?  Have you ever 
played strategy games or wanted to learn?  Well then stop 
by Chess Club this Friday in Room 610 during Lunch for 
our first meeting of the year.  Hope to see you there!! 
 
Hey Dons!  The first club meeting for this upcoming school 
year will be on Friday, August 30th.  All presidents and 
vice presidents or anyone wanting to renew or create a 
club will be required to attend the meeting in the Gym 
during Lunch and will need to submit their application 
form to ASB by the end of the day on Tuesday, September 
10th in order to participate in Club Rush, which will be on 
September 18th.  Thank you Dons and see you there!! 

Attention ALL Students:  Friday, August 23rd, is the last 

day to submit a request for a schedule change with your 

counselor.  If you need a schedule change, make sure to 

submit your request by Friday. 

 

Attention Students with Work Permits:  All current work 

permits will be expiring on Sunday, August 25th.  If you 

are still working , you will need to get a new work permit.  

Please see Ms. Svider in the Counseling Office to renew 

your work permit before it expires. 

 

Attention Dual Enrollment Sign Language Students:  Your 

class will be starting on August 26th.  You must be 

registered for your class prior to starting the class.  The 

information for registering for the class was emailed to 

your personal email and your Mt. SAC email on Monday, 

August 19th.  Please make sure that you get registered for 

your class.  If you have any questions, please see Ms. Svider 

in the Counseling Office. 

Athletics 

Frosh Football vs El Segundo 
  @ El Segundo - 3:30 
 
 
 
 
ALL Girls Volleyball vs Ontario 
  @ Sierra Vista - 3:30 

Sports 

Attention all girls interested in playing Basketball:  There 

will be an informational meeting Friday, August 23rd, at 

Lunch in Coach Duck’s room.  Coach Duck’s room is 

Room 318 in the upper 300s quad.  Bring your Friends!  

See you then!! 

Girls Soccer tryouts will be held August 29th, 30th and 

31st.  Come to the Athletics Office for more details.  All 

girls who are trying out need to be cleared. 

ALL athletes are highly recommended to have ASB cards.  

4 student athletes have already earned free ASB cards.  

Our Double Good Popcorn fundraiser is underway.  Last 

day is Saturday, August 24th.  The top 5 sellers will receive 

an extra prize from the Athletics Office.  For more 

information, come to the Athletics Office.  It’s easy to 

earn!! 

Clubs & Activities 



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Release The Following 

Frosh Football 

@ 12:00 

ALL Girls Volleyball 

@ 2:00 

Groups B 

have duty this week 

Thursday, August 22, 2024  


